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Pedestrian/bicycle path construction to begin in Scott City 

Crews are expected to begin construction of a pedestrian/bicycle path in Scott City on Monday, 

Aug. 23, according to the Kansas Department of Transportation. The project includes the KS/OK 

railroad corridor from Alice Avenue to Sixth Street.   

 

RFB Construction Co. of Pittsburg is the contractor on this $297,800 project, which is expected to be 

completed in November, weather permitting.  

 

For more information on this project, contact Craig Schlott, Construction Engineer, at (620) 765-

7096, or Lisa Knoll, KDOT District 6 Public Affairs Manager, at (620) 765-7080.  

 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For 
information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing 
Impaired – 711. 
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